
Basketball Gym & Indoor Track Rules and Regulations 
Based on our current L.I.F.E. Center policies for using the basketball gym and 
indoor track the following rules and regulations will be monitored and enforced at all 
times.  MUST present a current (actively enrolled for the semester) PSC ID card.   

 

 Current PSC students have access to the basketball gym and indoor track 
during the posted “open” hours and must sign in at the fitness desk inside the 
“workout” area.   

 For safety reasons, children under 5 years of age are not permitted to utilize 
the fitness areas, basketball gym, indoor track or other areas in the building. 

 Children age 5 and older must be registered for R00672, Basketball Gym & 
Indoor Track. 

 Children ages 5-14 must have a parent with them at all times who are also 
registered for R00672, Basketball Gym & Indoor Track. 

 Children/youth age 14 to 17 need permission of parent and instructor, but do 
not require attendance by family member.   

 A current Pensacola State College Continuing Education Recreation and 
Leisure Approval for Registration of Minor Student form must be signed, dated 
and on file before using the basketball gym and indoor track for all registered 
minor children/youth. 

 Anyone enrolled in R00672, Basketball Gym and Indoor Track must sign in at 
the fitness desk (inside the “workout” area) each time.   

 No one can monopolize the use of the basketball gym or indoor track.   
 No official practice can take place in the gym or indoor track (or what appears 

to be an official practice).   
 All other parents, guests, spectators and other minor children not enrolled in 

R00672 must remain on the sidelines and are not permitted to go out onto the 
gym floor or upstairs on the indoor track.    

 Any injuries, problems, etc. must be reported to the Exercise Specialist on duty 
inside the “workout” area immediately and an incident report must be 
completed and submitted before leaving the area.   

 Strollers and wheelchairs are permitted during low-volume times.  Parents 
using strollers and wheelchairs assume all responsibility for the care and safety 
of their children while in the building.  Children cannot be left unattended for 
any reason and must stay in the strollers.  

 For questions or additional information please contact 484-4491.   


